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group of just less than a dozen 
people participated in this 
weekend workshop where they 
heard deep and intense 

presentations in a warm and friendly 
atmosphere. Although still only May, the 
weather was as in mid-summer. 
The moderator Heidi W. opened the 
workshop with the important question: 
„what is your expectation of this weekend? 
“ And in his presentation, Claus D. 
encouraged the guests: „don’t just write 
down everything that you see on the 
board-but take note of what is important 
for you .“  

 
A landmark aspect of the Saturday 
presentation was the first public showing 
of one of the new videos about the 
Principle: ‚The Three Blessings‘. The 
essence of the topic is conveyed in only 11 
minutes, so that during the presentation 
itself there is time to elaborate on aspects 
in more depth such as: how the four types 
of love that we learn in the family differ, 
and the importance of this kind of training 
for our life as a member of society.  

 
Parallel to the workshop, Franz and a few 
strong young men from Giessen were 
hammering and sawing a thick felled tree 
into manageable pieces and the artist Ji 
Seuk Baek from Croatia was painting 
decorative murals. Preparations for the 
Whitsun festival were underway! 

 

 
After a lunch prepared by the young chef 
Michael F., we made an afternoon 
excursion to Gnadenthal and experienced 
the fresh country air as well as the special 
spirituality of the cloistral complex. 
Returning in the lush green to Neumühle, 
we were happy to have the forest as a 
welcome shade from the blistering heat. 
After strong coffee and home-made cake 
(thank you, Agnes), Ulrich T., explained 
how God’s ideal was lost and the laborious 
path he took to fulfill His longing for an 
equal to share his heart. It seemed as if the 
biblical figures on the hill just outside the 
lecture hall were listening spell-bound. 
Restoration is a decisive process for all 
concerned. 

 

The evening’s entertainment brought out 
the hidden creativity of many of the 
participants. Violeta from Gießen thrilled 
us with her wonderful voice, and she 
conducted and led us in two canons. The 
talented young footballer Nathan juggled 
his beloved ball to rock music. And we 
enjoyed other interesting, artistic 
contributions, both sad and amusing. 
The tragedy of Jesus‘ life, as well as his 
unshakable love despite his betrayal by 
those around him: this first lecture on 
Sunday morning was deeply moving.  

 
The audience was so fascinated by the 
history that followed and God’s repeated 
attempts to reach His children, that we 
continued without a break. The search for 
the new Adam has come to an end, the 
marriage of the lamb has taken place and 
his bride prepared; biblical and Christian 
history flow logically into the life and 
work of True Parents. The new era of 
Blessed families is the fulfillment of all 
religions. 
It is up to our guests as to whether they 
decide to take the path of the Blessing.  
The seminar ended with the presentation 
of a certificate of attendance and the usual 
group photograph. 
Hearty thanks go to all those who 
participated and supported, the staff, and 
the God of the weather! 
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Artist Ji Seuk Baek from Croatia (30.000 couple) was painting decorative murals for the Neumühle Training Centre 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


